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ACCESSIBLE PRESCRIPTION LABELS

THE LAW OF THE LAND IN COLORADO


The National Federation of the Blind of Colorado, through its statewide office and local chapters, is eager to work with local pharmacies to help in the implementation of Colorado's accessible prescription labels law, HB24-1115. Starting July 1, 2025, pharmacies in Colorado are required to provide patients who have difficulty seeing or reading standard labels on a prescription drug container with an accessible method to read the information on the prescription drug label free of cost to the patient.

A system called ScripTalk, available from En-Vision America, places critical prescription drug information onto an RFID label that can be read out loud, either with a talking smartphone or an easy-to-operate, dedicated reading device that reads and speaks the information on the RFID label. Compared to other systems, ScripTalk is the simplest to operate and the most universally accessible. Smartphone users find ScripTalk to provide the broadest accessibility. For example, for someone who cannot hear what is spoken, the smartphone can also send spoken information to a connected refreshable Braille display. For customers who do not use a smartphone, the same information is also available using a dedicated reading device that is available to the customer on indefinite loan. This reading device is easy to learn and use.

The ScriptAbility suite of software is the heart of the system that enables pharmacies to produce accessible labels. The suite encompasses Audible, Dual Language/Translation, Large Print, Controlled Substance Safety (CSSL) and Braille labels. It is an all-in-one interface that requires minimal setup. Contact ScriptAbility at 800-890-1180.

There is an up-front cost to pharmacies to acquire and integrate the technology that creates accessible RFID prescription labels. The Colorado Department of Health and Environment operates the Prescription Accessibility Grant Program, which can award up to $1,500 to individual pharmacies. Information is available online by searching Google for "Prescription Accessibility Grant Program." To answer additional questions about this grant program or to obtain assistance, please email Maisey Lyons de Valle at maisey.lyonsdevalle@state.co.us.

Members of the National Federation of the Blind of Colorado stand ready to help pharmacies and their customers to make effective use of the ScripTalk system. Our blind members can contact patients and walk them through the use of the ScripTalk app or the ScripTalk reader. We also would welcome the chance to visit pharmacies throughout Colorado and offer free demonstrations to everyone who has an interest in ScripTalk.

For further information, contact me:

	Jessica Beecham, President
National Federation of the Blind of Colorado
2233 West Shepperd Avenue
Littleton, Colorado 80120
Phone: 303-778-1130, Extension 219
Email: JBBeecham@gmail.com


For additional information, please visit the websites 

https://www.scriptability.com/scriptability-product-suite

or

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=vrJjyaKxpKs
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